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Message from the Chair  
 

On behalf of the Foundation’s Board of Directors, I am very pleased to 
provide you with an overview of the past year. 
 
It is thanks to the commitment of our volunteers and the generosity of 
the people of our community that we have reached our objectives. The 
funds raised have made it possible to strengthen the following sectors: 
electrocardiodiagnostics, occupational therapy, scheduled and walk-in 
clinic, family practice, medicine, and laboratory. 
 

We are pleased to work with the Lamèque Hospital and Community 
Health Centre to provide the public and our staff with better equipment 
that enhances the quality of the health care services we can provide 
here in our own community. 
 

In addition, we encourage our staff to pursue continuing education 
through our bursary fund.  
 

To improve our visibility, we have also built a website 
(www.fondationhopitallameque.ca/en) this year, which we invite you to 
visit for further information on the Foundation and our projects. 
 

The Foundation is a key partner of the Lamèque Hospital and 
Community Health Centre. We work together to provide patients with 
the best possible care. 
 

Thank you for renewing your commitment to the Foundation and for 
contributing to the wellness of your families, friends, and fellow citizens. 
  

Board of Directors 
Réginald Paulin (Chair), Mariette Duguay (Vice-Chair), Yoland Chiasson (Treasurer), 
Shelley Robichaud (Secretary), Norma Aubut, Dr. Renée Chiasson Basque, Roger 
Chiasson, Linda David, and Vincent Haché.   
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Réginald Paulin 
Board Chair 

Launching of the campaign 

Valentine brunch 

Roses Radiothon 

Unveiling of the campaign 

Smile Cookies 

http://www.fondationhopitallameque.ca/
http://www.fondation/

